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THESOLDIERS OF GHRIST...

Sa was dee from Thailand! We hope you all are doing great. Thank you so much for taking the time
to read our newsletter and for keeping us in your prayers.

PNC YOUTH CAMP

Thank God for this camp. The staff
and youth had so much fun
together. The youth leammed about
Christian history, worship, giving
their testimony, spiritual gifts and the
Holy Spirit. While at camp, the
youth experienced God's love and
healing and many of them confessed
their sins and cried for God's help in
their lives. A boy named Shin
accepted Christ. He is a friend of
Bell and Boy and will be joining our
outreach next year. Praise the Lord!
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A CUP OF JOY CAFE

The coffee shop is almost 100%
finished. We have furniture,
kitchenware, air conditioners and a
cooling display case. We are now
working on a sign for the shop. We
finally decided to name our coffee
shop: A Cup of Joy Cafe. We're
trying to do our best with whatever
work is left. Please keep us and
everything here in your prayers.

Lith love and many thanks,

Plasg Nea Chonck
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